
2018 Farwest Show speakers Dr. Ryan Contreras and Jill 
Calabro to give talks on woody breeding and boxwood blight
Portland, Oregon (July 31, 2018) – At the 2018 Farwest Show, seminar speakers Dr. Ryan Contreras of Oregon State 
University (OSU), and Jill Calabro of AmericanHort/Horticultural Research Institute (HRI), will deliver talks of particular 
interest to nursery growers, sharing insights on new breeding for woody plants and developments in the crisis of 
boxwood blight. 

Dr. Contreras’ seminar, “Moving, Shaking and Remaking: Plant Breeding at Oregon State,” will be Friday, August 
24, 8:30–9:30 a.m. in Room B110. It will look at new developments in woody plant breeding at OSU. Discussion will 
include potentially sterile maples, azalea hybrids, Deutzia selections, seedless and high impact althea, edible shrubs 
and more. He’ll share a scientifi c approach to developing new shrubs and trees that are beautiful, durable and effi cient 
in production.

Dr. Contreras is an associate professor of ornamental plant breeding in the Department of Horticulture at OSU. His 
breeding program mainly focuses on plants of economic importance to the Oregon nursery and landscape industries. 
He teaching of plant identifi cation, plant growth and development, and plant propagation is used to support and inform 
the breeding program.

Calabro’s seminar, “What You Need to Know About Boxwood Blight,” will be Friday, August 24, 8:30–9:30 a.m., Room 
B119. It will address one of the most serious challenges facing the nursery industry today. She’ll share the latest 
research results and efforts underway on the subject at HRI.

In her position as science and research programs director, Calabro manages the science related work of 
AmericanHort and HRI, including HRI’s annual grants program. She also promotes HRI-supported research results 
and engages in regulatory advocacy to help ensure success of the green industry.

Registration is required for both seminars and available online at https://farwestshow.com/register/

The 2018 Farwest Show will be held August 22–24 in Portland, Oregon. Complete details on can be found at www.
FarwestShow.com

 # # #

The Oregon Association of Nurseries (OAN), based in Wilsonville, represents more than 800 wholesale growers, 
retailers, landscapers and suppliers. Oregon’s ornamental horticulture industry is one of the state’s largest agricultural 
commodities, with annual sales of $909 million. Oregon’s nursery industry is a traded sector; nearly 80 percent of the 
nursery plants grown in Oregon are shipped out of state. For information, visit www.oan.org or call 503-682-5089.
The Farwest Show, the largest green industry show in the West, is produced by the OAN, a trade organization that 
represents and serves the interests of the ornamental horticulture industry. Any revenue realized by the OAN is 
reinvested into the industry through education, research, marketing support and government relations. For more 
information about the 2018 Farwest Show, visit www.FarwestShow.com or call 503-682-5089.
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